
 
     Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                                                 16 September 2022 
Welcome one and all! What have we been doing this week? Here are some Dormice moments:  
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Sand in your shoes, in your 
pockets, in your hair – sand 
gets everywhere. 
 

 
 

Dance to the rhythm of the 
sticks as they ‘tap,tap, tap’. 
 

 
 

‘Squirrel Watch’ from inside 
the Garden Room. 
 

 

Oh for a life splashing 
about on the ocean waves. 
 

 

 Characteristics of Effective Learning  
Playing and Exploring: ‘I can recognise that my 
actions have an effect on the world, so I like to 
repeat them.’ Mikaeel kindly offers a dinosaur to one 
of his new classmates, as he makes friends on his 
first day - this is a useful strategy to have embraced.  

 
 

 

Gentle reminders 
Please label absolutely everything, to 
help our wonderful team, to help your 
wonderful children.  
 

Please choose shoes with Velcro 
fasteners so that all the children can 
quickly learn to put on and take off 
their own shoes independently. 
 

Please leave precious toys at home so 
that there is no risk of them 
becoming misplaced or accidentally 
damaged or forgotten and left behind 
at home-time. 
 

Thank you kindly for your support. 
Nursery and Reception Open Evening:  
29 September from 6.30pm to 
8.00pm 

 

It’s jolly nice to have your 
artwork appreciated by one 
of your peers.   

 
 

 

 
 

Fun and giggles with a friend. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Exploring 2D triangles and 
squares on our Maths table. 
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